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    The Virginia Peninsula Rotary Club and the Warwick at City Center Rotary Club partnered together the last four Saturdays on another 

district grant. The project aimed at improving the quality of two early childhood education centers in the Hampton Roads area; Stepping 

Stones in Newport News and Smiles and Giggles in Hampton. Volunteers painted walls, cleaned windows, painted cubbies and 

bookshelves, repaired a fence, and organized a nursery. By providing funding for learning materials and completing hands-on projects 

for facility improvements, we were able to make a significant difference at these centers. Thank you to the volunteers that gave their 

time and assisted with this project!    

      

 
 

Looking ahead, we are excited to have our second annual Rise Against Hunger meal packaging event. This year, the Warwick at City 

Center Club will be partnering with us. The event is on Saturday, April 13th from 1:15-3:15pm at the Victory Family YMCA. Our goal 

is to have 100 volunteers package 25,500 meals! This will be an expansive rotary event, as we are reaching out to rotary and rotaract 

clubs from all over the peninsula. Families and friends are also welcome to participate; as this would be a great event for others to see 

what Rotary is all about! 
 

Questions, please contact Ned Spencer (Ned.Spencer@morganstanley.com) or Karanita Fuller (fullerka@vcu.edu). 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Balance Sheet Total Liabilities & Equity as of January 31, 2019: $ 56,537 
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• Thank you to Tom Morris for continued support for Charter Night and use of Hampton 
Yacht Club (Charter Night is February 16th) 

• Board voted to give $1000 to Thomas Nelson for camp at Historic Triangle Campus for 
Grove Middle School Children to learn coding and robotics.   

• Ray is coordinating a trip to Costa Rica to review the current International Project and 
possibly review a future project.  Trip will be sometime in April.  Let him know if 
interested. 

• Additional date added for Smiles and Giggles project to put items together on 2/9/19 
• Getting ready for Rise Against hunger at the YMCA on 4/13/19.  Goal is 100 people to 

package 25,000 meals.  Club is donating $2000 and is partnering with Warwick at City 
Center Club, who is also donating $2000.  Request $50 donations to participate or to 
help project. 

• Food Bank needs help for service project on 3/16/19.  See Ned Spencer for details 
• There is a new advisor for the Interact club at Peninsula Catholic.  They will attend a 

meeting in the next few weeks. 
• Currently looking into starting an Interact Club for home schooled high schoolers.  See 

Cathy Miller if interested in helping start this project. 
• Rotaract 757 is now meeting regularly: 2nd Monday of month at Jose Tequilla. 

February 6th Tami Farinholdt, Executive Director of the Newport News Green Foundation.  

February 13th No meeting  

February 16th Charter Night 

February 20th Representatives from Sentara' Cardiac Care. 

February 27th Offsite at Goodwill on Saville Road.  John Doherty from Goodwill will be our 

Jan. 2 - Amy Jordan, Director of Economic Development, James City County "Economic 

Update" 

January 9 – Dr. Thomas Clark, Weight loss expert 

January 16 --  Beth Willis, Newport News 

Jan. 23 - Bianca Neff, Rotary Peace Fellow 
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Smiles and Giggles 

Community Service Project 

January 12th and19th  



 
 

 
                              
 
 
 
  
                    
            

 
                
 
 
 
                                  
    
 
 

        
                   

Virginia Peninsula Rotary Board of Directors 2019-2020 
 

President    Jeff Brittain 
    President-Elect               Justin Wynings 
    Secretary    Mike Nelson 
    Treasurer    Bill Blanchard 
    Club Administration   John Frantz 
    Director at Large   Diane Hagemann 
    Immediate Past President  Bill Ziglar 

Committee Chairs 
                                          Projects                        Patrick Tompkins & Jeff Stodghill 

                                                Membership                    Justin Wynings  
                                              Foundation                     Kevin Yeargin   
                                                Programs                       Elizbeth McCoury 
                                              Community Service          Ned Spencer 
                                              Vocational Chairs               Karanita Fuller & Adam Duncan  
                                              International Service   Ray Spencer 
                                              Youth Services   Adam Duncan 
                                              Webmaster   Ray Spencer 

                  Sergeant at Arms   Justin Wynings 
                  Hospitality    Bill Ziglar 
                  Communications   Catherine Miller 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
Active/Honorary Members: 53 

 

   Number January Meetings: 

    

5 

 

Bill Ziglar   2/18 

Happy Birthday to  
President Bill 

Virginia Peninsula Rotary Board of Directors 2018-2019 
 

President    Bill Ziglar 
    President-Elect               Jeff Brittain 
    Secretary    Mike Nelson 
    Treasurer    Bill Blanchard 
    Club Administration   John Frantz 
    Director at Large   Diane Hagemann 
    Immediate Past President  Catherine Miller 

Committee Chairs 
                                          Projects                        Patrick Tompkins & Jeff Stodghill 

                                                Membership                    Justin Wynings  
                                              Foundation                     Kevin Yeargin   
                                                Programs                       Elizbeth McCoury 
                                              Community Service          Ned Spencer 
                                              Service Projects               Karanita Fuller  
                                              International Service   Ray Spencer 
                                              Youth Services   Adam Duncan 
                                              Webmaster   Ray Spencer 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

                            
          

Virginia Peninsula Rotary Club Members 2018-2019 

 
PHF 8 Joan Aaron PHF 
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Thomas 
Hunnicutt III 

HPHF Richard 
Summerville 

PHF 2 Stephen Adams        PHF Paul Szabo 
 Tina Banks-Gray  Peter Johns  Patrick 

Tompkins 

PHF 1 Richard Blackwell PHF 
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Robert Jones Jr.   

 George (Bill) 
Blanchard 

PHF 
H 

PHF 
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J. Adrian 
Marshall Jr 

Elizabeth 
McCoury 

PHF 4 Howard Waters 

    PHF Jeff Brittain PHF 
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Jeffrey 

Mendelsohn 

PHF 7 Dwight Wolf 

  PHF 
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Catherine Miller PHF 3 Roger Wolfe 

PHF Robert Carmines PHF 
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David Miller DDS 

Greg Milstead 

 Justin Wynings 

PHF 3 Danny Carroll PHF 
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Glenn Morris PHF 7 Kevin Yeargin 

PHF 1 Jeffrey Clemons PHF 
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Thomas Morris 
III 

      PHF William Ziglar 

PHF 1 Lisa Crump PHF 
8 

Thomas Morris 
Jr. 

  

PHF Adam Duncan HPH
F 

Linda Neilson   

PHF 3 Charles Edmonson 

Linda Ellis 

 Mike Nelson   

PHF 7 John Frantz MD PHF   Suki Pierce   

 Karanita Fuller PHF 
6 

Patricia Resto   

H Howard Glenn Jr. PHF1 Louis Richman 

Jr. 

Keith Shcockley 

  

       Michael Goode PHF 
1 

Robert Shuford   

PHF 4 Diane Hagemann PHF 
8 

Edward Spencer   

PHF Frank Haislip PHF 

1 

Raymond 

Spencer 

  

PHF H Lanny Hinson PHF Thomas Stodghill   

PHF 2 Ann Hunnicutt PHF Scott Stolldorf   

 
    Paul Harris Non-Members 

Nancy Adams ^ Bobby Freeman (‘03) Rita Johnson ^ Paul Trible (‘02) 

Douglas R. Browning Jermina C. Glenn (dec) ^ Gen. Michael Loh (‘95) ^ Harry Wason (’06) 

Lucinda Cronenberg Phyllis N. Glenn Margaret Mendelsohn ^ Boo Williams (’93) 

Frances Glenn DeLoach Caroline Goodson Carolyn Morris ^ Margaret Yancey (‘97) 

Barbara Dister (dec) Margaret Goodson Jay Pierce NMPH 1 Nhu Yeargin 

Susan Edmonson Marion Gracey Sheri Gayle Richman (dec)  

Ernestine Firestone Andrew Hagemann ^ Walter Segaloff (‘94) (dec)  

^ Jane Susan Frank (‘96) Clarence E. Hinson (dec)   

 

 

PAST PRESIDENTS 

2017 Catherine Miller 

2016 Diana Gulotta 

2015 Pat Resto 

2014 Paul Szabo 

2013 Kevin Yeargin 

2012 Frank Haislip 

2011 Elizabeth McCoury 

2010 John Frantz 

2009 Al Roosendaal 

2008 Gail Pearce 

2007 Jeff Clemons 

2006 Susan Strehle 

2005 Tom Morris, Jr. 

2004 Walter “Cap” Neilson 

2003 Diane Hagemann 

2002 Ann Hunnicutt 

2001 Dr. Richard Summerville 

2000 Gary (Sonny) Riggs 

1999 Jim Pierce 

1998 Greg Richardson 

1997 Evan Peterson 

1996 Danny Carroll 

1995 Robert O. H. Mitchell 

1994 Angela M. Dougherty 

1993 T. N. Hunnicutt, III 

1992 Bruce C. Goodson 

1991 Stephen S. Stone 

1990 Howard Waters 

1989 Leonard B. Aaron 

1988 Jeffery L. Mendelsohn 

1987 Dennis O. Gillikin 

1986 Louis O. Miller, Jr. 

1985 Charles E. Behymer 

1984 Charles F. Groom, Jr. 

1983 Robert G. Fry, III 

1982 James S. G. Davenport 

1981 Chris J. Toney, Jr. 

1980 Thomas A. Rawls 

1979 Dr. Lanny C. Hinson 

1978 Carl C. Goodson 

1977 F. Dudley Fulton, Jr. & 
E. B. Barker, Jr. 

1976 Howard E. Glenn, Jr. 


